Circle City Friday Night Events:

As you all know, this weekend’s Circle City Classic meet is very competitive, with fast teams coming from all around the country. As a result, not everyone entered on Friday night (the distance events) is able to swim. The following Cyclones made the cut in their events and WILL swim Friday night: Marie Morton (200 I.M.), Ryan Page (500 Freestyle; 400 I.M.), Heather Partlow (400 I.M.), Vince Partlow (200 I.M.) and Ryan Smiley (500 Freestyle; 400 I.M.). The following Cyclones did not make the cut in their events but are listed as alternates and MAY swim Friday night pending scratches: Anna Miller (200 I.M.), Heather Partlow (500 Freestyle), Brent Scaife (500 Freestyle) and Kolton Watson (500 Freestyle).
Saturday / Sunday Events:

All Cyclones will swim all of their entered events on Saturday and Sunday. However, please note that the times listed in the heat sheets may not be accurate. This meet has qualifying times in place. However, as the host club, we are allowed to enter our swimmers regardless even if they have not met the qualifying times. But, they must be SEEDED at the qualifying time for meet purposes. Not to worry, though. The coaching staff will have an accurate record of all best times at the meet.
THT Arctic Blast:

Entries for the Arctic Blast (February 16-18 @ T.H. North H.S.) have been submitted to the host club. The Arctic Blast has become a very competitive meet over the years due to the presence of teams like Carmel, Center Grove, Boilermaker Aquatics, etc … This meet is also attractive because it serves as a “last change” qualifying meet for Championship season, and is a prelim / final format, meaning swimmers can possibly get two swims per event. Anyone who missed the signup deadline but would still like to be considered for this meet should contact Coach Josh by Sunday afternoon. There are no guarantees that you will able to swim, but every effort will be made to get you entered provided there is room.
State Team T-Shirts:
Circle City, the Terre Haute meets and the Carmel Maui Madness meet (see below) represent the last chances our swimmers have to qualify for the Divisional, Age Group or Senior State Championship meets to be held in March. However, many Cyclones have already qualified for these meets and Swim INDY will be well represented during the championship season! One of the traditions of the Championship season is the state team T-shirt. The coaching staff has come up with a couple ideas and the design is being finalized, but we need shirt sizes for all Cyclone Championship swimmers. If you have qualified for one of the Championship meets, please pass your T-shirt size along to Coach Josh ASAP.

Carmel Maui Madness Meet:

This meet (March 11 @ Carmel High School) represents the very last chance for swimmers to make Age Group State cuts. However, this meet is only for swimmers ages 10&Under. Online signups for this meet are still open on the club website. But please note the age restriction when adding your swimmers to the list.

“Don’t count the days. Make the days count.”



- Anonymous

